
NOTICE
ACSW TO DISCONTINUE COMMERCIAL AND RESIDENTIAL SERVICES

On May 9th, 2023 the Adams County Solid Waste Committee and Administrative &
Finance Committee voted to discontinue offering garbage and recycling collection 

services for subscription-based residences and businesses.  The final week of service will be the 
week of June 26th with the services officially ending on June 30th, 2023.  

Municipalities that currently have contracts with Adams County Solid Waste
 (Town of Adams, City of Adams, Town of Jackson, & Village of Coloma) 

will NOT be affected by this change.

Adams County Solid Waste will still offer 10, 20, and 30 yard dumpster rental services, provide 
hauling for town transfer sites, and continue to serve as a drop off site for all garbage and recycling.

If you have any questions, please contact our office Monday-Friday 7am-3:30pm.
Charlie Kuhn, Director of Solid Waste & Recycling


